
 

 

May 22, 2020 
 
 
Re: Framework for Plan to Reopen Schools 
 
 
To the families in Santa Clara County, 
 
The Santa Clara County Office of Education and school district superintendents are collaborating 
to evaluate the needs of schools in Santa Clara County in preparation to reopen this fall. The 
health and safety of our students and families are our top priority. Any plans to reopen schools 
for in-person instruction will adhere to guidelines that are based on requirements outlined by 


